
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

April 23, 2020, 10:00 AM–1:00 PM  
CALIFORNIA ADVANCED SERVICES FUND 

PUBLIC WORKSHOP  
 
 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC), will hold its annual public 
workshop to facilitate collaboration among regional consortia, stakeholders, local 
governments, existing facility-based broadband providers, and consumers 
regarding cost-effective strategies to reach unserved areas.  
 
The California Advanced Services Fund (CASF) promotes broadband adoption 
and infrastructure deployment in unserved areas with a goal of providing 
broadband access to no less than 98 percent of California households. 

 
For those unable to attend, the workshop will be webcast and can be accessed at: 
http://www.adminmonitor.com/ca/cpuc/. Remote participants may email 
question during the workshop to CASF_Workshop@cpuc.ca.gov . Written 
comments may also be submitted to: CPUC Public Advisor, 505 Van Ness Ave., 
San Francisco, CA 94102, or via email to public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov .  Please 
refer to proceeding number R.12-10-012 on any written or email correspondence 
about this proceeding.  Additional CASF program information is available at 
https://www.cpuc.ca.gov/casf/.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You are invited! 
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April 23, 2020 
 
 

──── 
 
 

10 :00 a.m. – 
1:00 p.m. 
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We want to hear 
from you! 
──── 

 
 
 
 
 
 

LOCATION 
 

Virtual Workshop – 
Online Only 

 
The CPUC regulates privately owned electric, 
natural gas, telecommunications, water, 
railroad, rail transit, and passenger 
transportation companies. 
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